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Important Upcoming Events

Divan Meeting, June 3rd, 6:00 PM
Director Staff Meeting June 3rd, 7:30 PM

Stated Meeting, June 6th, 7:00 PM

Refer to calendar on back page for additional events.

New Noble Bill Row pictured 
with Potentate Danny Monk.

New Noble Harry VanZandt 
being fezzed by his wife. 

New Noble Frank Radford 
& Jonathan Pitt (no pictured 
available at this time).

  
   Greetings Nobles & Ladies of the Azan,
First, Lady Pat and I want to thank the widows’ club for the donations to the transportation fund and the 

First Ladies Project.  We appreciate all the yummy desserts you always provide for us. I also want to take 
time to thank the kitchen crew for the wonderful meal served at the May stated meeting.

We have had a full month of events and I need to thank all of you that have helped.
The stated meeting for next month is scheduled for June 6th. Hope to see all of you there.

One June 15th is the First Responders dinner. This year we are serving rotisserie chicken, mashed potatoes, and salad; NBSC will 
be serving spaghetti. The meals will be served to all First Responders and their families from 3-6 PM. Take-outs will be available.  So, 
come out and show our support to them.

On June 28th we will be drawing tickets for the 3 guns available. If you don’t have your tickets yet, see Richard Earls or one of the 
Divan members. 

I also want to thank those of the Potentate Escorts who took part in escorting the Vietnam Wall.
Congratulations to our newest Noble Brother Bill Row.  Also, I want to also congratulate our newest Noble Harry Van Zandt and his 

Lady. Welcome to the Azan family.
Remember, to never look down on anybody unless you are picking them up.

Welcome New Nobles
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Official Publication of AZAN SHRINE CENTER – 1591 W. Eau Gallie Blvd., Melbourne, FL 32935
Published Monthly: NO publication for July/August

Business Office Hours Monday to Friday, 9 AM to 4 PM, Office: 321-259-5302, Fax: 321-255-2129  
Azan Email: azanshriners@gmail.com, Website: http://www.azanshrine.org, FaceBook: Azan Shrine Center

Business/Stated Meeting FIRST Thursday monthly at 7 PM, Dinner at 6 PM, except July & August
Bring Your FEZ - Dues card and The Spirit of FUN and GOOD FELLOWSHIP in your HEART

By Order of: Danny Monk, Potentate                                                                       Attest: Ray Lynch, PP, Recorder
ILLUSTRIOUS POTENTATE, Danny Monk (Lady Pat), 321-431-5004 Email: dmonk1947@gmail.com

Executive Aide: Jerry Mayo (Lady Sherry) 321-258-2195, Email: jfigment@aol.com

 ---------- ELECTED DIVAN ----------
CHIEF RABBAN – Kevin Smithwick (Lady Renee), 321-749-5210, Email: kdsmithwick@gmail.com     

ASSISTANT RABBAN – Christopher Durie, 321-266-4515, Email: cdurie@gmail.com                                                       
HIGH PRIEST & PROPHET –  Richard Earls (Lady Penny) Email: rearls1955@gmail.com  

ORIENTAL GUIDE – Todd Forschino (Lady Amber), 321-591-6953, Email:todd.forschino@gmail.com
TREASURER – ILL. Sir Roger McKay, PP (Lady Elizabeth), 321-591-7132, Email:rogermckay33@gmail.com 

RECORDER – ILL. Sir Raymond Lynch, PP, (Lady Adele), 615-513-6267, Email: raylynch@cfl.rr.com

----------- AZAN OFFICE STAFF ----------
	 Melissa Brittsan,  321-259-5302 Email: azanshriners74@gmail.com

LEGION OF HONOR
We March in the Hope That 
Children May Walk Again

We Are Looking For New Members!
ALL MILITARY VETERANS ARE WELCOME

Meetings are on the 1st Thursday 
of each month at 1730 hours
Prior to the Stated Meeting

Thursday Luncheons at Rooney’s Restaurant
2641 Palm Bay Rd. NE. at 11:30 am 

Good Food. . . Wonderful Fellowship
Meetings the second Thursday of the month following lunch

MEETS ON 4th WED. 
EACH MONTH AT AZAN 
OASIS LOUNGE
7:00 PM

AZAN // POTENTATES ESCORTNorth Brevard Shrine Club 
and 

Hot Sands Lounge 

545 N. Washington Avenue 
Titusville, Florida 

Meeting 1st Wednesday of each month
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We had a good meeting on Monday May 6 with 18 
members and several of the Divan in attendance. The food, 
drinks, fellowship, and fun were enjoyed by all. Our next 
meeting will be on Monday June 3. We invite all our members 
and the Nobility to come out and join our meetings. We have 
snacks and drinks at 6:30 and our Business Meeting at 7:30. 
Great fellowship, short meetings and loads of laughs and fun.

We had a great turnout of our members for the Fish 
Fry, and everyone worked together to help make it a great 
success.  We were recognized by our OG Noble Todd for a 
JOB WELL DONE. 

The Annual Paper Drive Collection was held on May 11 
at Publix in Palm Bay and the members covered this very 
well. Another success for the Directors Staff. 

A discussion was held concerning the weather damage on 
our new trailer. A Noble stepped up and will make sure that 
the painting is done. There is also a proposal that we start 
parking the trailer under the Pavilion to help keep it out of 
the weather. e. The Buggies are ready to roll and there will be 
a discussion about the Parades on the 4th of July at out June 
meeting. Our Golf Committee Chairman, Vice President 
Ryan has the Tournament under control and is again asking 
for the members to step up and start working on Sponsors 
and Players.

We meet at Beef O Brady’s on Friday May 11 and 
presented them with a Plaque, recognizing their great help 
and hospitality in making our Annual Turkey Roast a great 
success.

Our President, Noble Joe Latoza appointed an audit 
committee to audit our books for the past years. Noble 
Murrey Delauter and Noble Bob Cooper will meet with our 
Treasurer, Noble Ryan Kelley and report to the membership 
at our next meeting.

Under sickness and distress, it was nice to see Larry 
Johnson at the May Shrine meeting. He is doing very well 
with his treatments. Your Secretary, Noble Carl is having a 
Kidney removal in June at Moffitt. Your prayers and concerns 
are appreciated.

The Moonshine Tasting and the Country Music on May 
11 was well attended, and everyone had a great time.

The Azan Directors Staff wishes everyone a great 
Summer Break and we will look forward to seeing you’ll in 
September.

Carl E. Shoultz Sr
Secretary

Directors Staff Daughters of the Nile
Greetings,
   Our Installation of  Officers was held on 
March 31st. Installed as Queen is Patsy 
Consenza,  Annie Zabel is the new Pr. 
Royal, and Renee Smithwick is the new 
Pr. Tirzah. 

   Our next session is on the 3rd Monday of the month, 
May 20th. We meet at the Shrine with social hour at 6pm 
and the meeting at 7 pm. We are discussing changing our 
starting time to an hour earlier so we can be finished with our 
meetings before dark. An email will go out to confirm this.
We continue to volunteer our services at the various events 
held by the Shriners, like the Fish Fry, and the Annual 
Barbeque , and other events as they come up.
   Our Supreme Convention will be held in Boise, Idaho from 
June 8th to the 14th. We have 6 officers and Past Queens 
attending and they look forward to a great experience!
   Our sewing club meets the 4th Monday of the month at 
Azan at 9:30 am, and everyone is welcome to join and you 
don’t have to know how to sew. A huge thank you to Ginny 
Search for transporting items from the sewing group to the 
Greenville Hospital in South Carolina.
   Just a reminder that we are dark for the months of July and 
August. 
   We are looking forward to Florida Days in September.
Until next time,
Annie Zabel
Pr. Royal,
Shilah Temple No. 151

HOSPITAL NUMBERS

Shrines - UF Health Referral Line
      (352) 273-7064
      (833) 483-7474

Shriners - Miami/Jackson Health Refferal Line
     (305) 585-2663 (Bone)

Shriners Children’s Referral Line
     (800) 237-5055



321.951.7077 ~ 888.951.7077
lawyers@LawyersRealEstatePA.com  •  Members of the Florida Bar TomDWaldron.com

FREE DVD on Estate Planning

321.725.7077
     100 W. New Haven Ave • Melbourne, Florida 32901

AT T O R N E Y S  AT  L AW  •  M E M B E R S  O F  F L O R I D A B A R

Estate Planning  •   Guardianship  •   Probate
Trust Administration  •   Real Estate

Noble

Tom D. Waldron, P. A.

2023 Dues Notices
2023 dues are now payable. Electronic and 
paper copies will be sent out in the near future. 
Remember if you did not pay you 2022 dues you 
now owe for 2 years. If  you would like to pay your 
dues with a credit card you can call the office at 
321-259-5302. 

THE 
	 AZAN
	      DIRECTORS STAFF

Is Proud To
Support The
AZAN NEWS

Meets for Lunch �rst Tuesday of the Month

Marsh Landing, Fellsmere, FL
11:30 AM - 1:00 PM

Sebastian River 
Shrine Club
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Jim Beckman
Owner

321-243-3967
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$$$$$$$$ I WILL BUY & PAY CASH

GOLD & SILVER OF ANY KIND AND CONDITION 

 

COINS (1964 and earlier)

SILVER DOLLARS 
GOLD COINS 

GOLD JEWELRY (any condition) 
SILVER JEWELRY (any condition) 

CLASS RINGS

SERVING SETS
SILVERWARE

OLD BROACHES

OLD WATCHES

NOBLE HARVEY PLASKOV
(313) 414-9979

All Sales Private
Guaranteed the Highest Prices Paid

$ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ 

Oriental Guide
Dear Azan Shrine Family,

As the days grow longer and the sun warms our faces, 
summer stretches its lazy hand toward us, beckoning with 
the promise of rest, rejuvenation, and countless adventures. 
(for some)  

Let us embrace this glorious season, Nobles! Take a deep 
breath of that fresh summer air, feel the warmth on your 
skin, and shed the stress of the past months. Spend time with 
loved ones, explore hidden corners of our beautiful state, or 
relax with a good book in the shade of a palm tree.

Amber and I are particularly excited to travel with many 
of our Divan to the Imperial Session at the end of June. It’s a 
fantastic opportunity to connect with Nobles from across the 
world, share stories, and create lasting memories.

But before we embark on those exciting journeys, let’s 
not forget the fellowship that thrives right here in our own 
backyard! Our highly anticipated summer BBQ is just 
around the corner, on Sunday, September 22nd, 2024. Save 
the date, because this is an event you won’t want to miss! 
It’ll be a day filled with delicious food, good company, and 
the camaraderie that makes the Nobility of Azan Shrine 
so special. This will be open to the PUBLIC and all are 
welcome. Be on the lookout for more information. 

So, Nobles, let’s make this summer a time to truly 
cherish. Recharge your batteries, explore new horizons, and 
most importantly, let’s strengthen the bonds that unite us. 
We eagerly anticipate seeing you all at the upcoming events, 
and may your summer be filled with joy, sunshine, and 
unforgettable experiences!

Fraternally,
Todd Forschino
Oriental Guide 2024, Public Relations and Marketing 



Charity Drive
Nobles,
The Paper Drive effort is beginning with the May 11th Director’s Staff activity at the Indian Harbor Beach Walmart.
These efforts are a core Shriner’s Children’s charity effort, where all collections go directly to support the hospitals. We 

currently have documentation to support our club and unit chairmen in their contacts with potential collection sites. The 
docs include an introduction letter, our 501(c)(3) credentials, and our certificate of insurance. These docs can be provided 
to any chairman by contacting Noble Wally Jones at the Azan Charity email address azancharity@gmail.com and reques-
ting them. This email address can be used for any questions regarding Paper Drive activities.

I encourage all club and unit paper drive chairmen to inform me of their plans for the Paper Drive effort and allow us to 
publicize the effort and solicit support from the general population of the Shrine. Many of our clubs and units have smaller 
and less active memberships, making it difficult to staff a full weekend at a given collection location. I encourage the gene-
ral Shrine membership to consider supporting those clubs and units, who have traditional store front fundraising locations, 
but may not be able to support three 3-hour shifts on three consecutive weekend days. For each location, this is a once a 
year event and is an excellent opportunity to support your Shrine Hospitals in a most direct way.

Call or email me for additional information.
Noble Wally Jones
(321) 877-9937
Azancharity@gmail.com

“AZAN SHRINE CENTER GUN RAFFLE”  
The winner of the first ticket drawn selects one of three prizes.  The second winning ticket selects one of two remaining prizes,    

and the third ticket drawn receives  the remaining prize. 

 
      

 
 

 
 
 
 

Drawing is June 28, 2024 at 7:00 PM at the Azan Shrine Center 
1591 West Eau Gallie Blvd, Melbourne, Florida 32935 

$20 per ticket, Make checks payable to: Azan Shrine Center  
Do not have to be present to win. 

Proceeds benefit “Azan Shrine Center” 
Florida Registration number: CH2867 “A copy of the official registration and financial information may be ob-

tained from the Division of Consumer Services by calling toll free (800-435-7352) within the state. 
Contact any member of the Divan or call the office for tickets. 

 

Charles Daly—301 Tact Pump 12/18.5 3”      

 Glock—G19 G3 9mm 4” We The People 

  CPX-1 9mm Blk/Pink 10+1  
Safety Pink Polymer Frame  

 



Darrell L McCall
6/1/1974
Joseph W Jung Jr.
6/2/1943
Leon R Wahlin
6/2/1948
Alan M Jotkoff
6/2/1954
Wilbur H Letak Jr.
6/3/1945
Lloyd K Mitchell
6/3/1949
Daniel M Maltby
6/3/1962
George T Stenzel P.P.
6/4/1940
Leland E Chemerys
6/4/1954
Billy J Fitts
6/4/1980
Dennis Sheppard
6/5/1942
James P Johnson
6/5/1975
Rodger S Fowler
6/6/1936
Howard R O’Dell
6/8/1939
James W Demenkow
6/8/1943
Stan S Ewing
6/9/1958
Thomas McKeown
6/10/1953
David M Rosenthal
6/10/1969
Jayson E Moats
6/10/1976
Casey L Dunn Jr.
6/11/1953
Bruce W Gell
6/12/1965
Daryl L James
6/12/1968
George R Faith
6/13/1938
Jerry T Reynolds
6/13/1946
Michael S Corey
6/14/1951
Robert C Clarke
6/14/1960
Gable R Costello
6/14/1978
Jeremy A Parsons
6/14/1981
Jason M Tepper
6/14/1983
C Jaimie Moore
6/16/1967
John R Vaughn
6/16/1970
Daniel J Wilder
6/18/1970

We’re opening an area where you can announce “glad tidings” about friends, family, your vacation or 
better yet, a great idea for a vacation; anything you want to share the joy. Here’s a start for you...

Robert T Andrews
6/18/1971 
John W Bell III
6/21/1959
Henry A Fischer D.D.S.
6/22/1935
Robert J Wood
6/22/1951
David R Hundley
6/22/1959
Todd M Forschino
6/22/1972
James R Crump Jr
6/23/1949
Michael J Reichenbach Jr.
6/23/1983
Bobby L New
6/24/1938
Kenneth M Vangilder
6/24/1940
Dwight L Powless
6/24/1950
Danny E Cook
6/24/1954
Daniel L Meadows
6/24/1957
Christopher J Biegler Sr.
6/24/1965
Joseph L Latoza
6/24/1969
Joseph L Latoza
6/24/1969
George C Gaspard
6/25/1984
Robert F Maltby
6/26/1930
John B Lucyk
6/26/1947
John C Van Hollen
6/27/1933
Michael F Taussig P.P.
6/27/1964
Darrell K Taylor
6/29/1937
Phillip A Bernin Jr.
6/29/1965
Richard R Georg Sr.
6/30/1935
Perry M Rogers
6/30/1937
Vernon B May
6/30/1951
Richard D Earls
6/30/1955
Justin J Foust
6/30/1974
Richard W Todd
7/1/1943
Craig Edmondson-Wood
7/1/1969
Gerald P Campbell
7/2/1943
Calvin A Sanders
7/2/1950
Steven M Tope
7/3/1941

Happy Birthday to:June, July, August 

Glad Tidings

Anthony A Andreoli Jr.
7/5/1956
Charles Robert R Walle
7/6/1932
Don F Niehaus
7/6/1938
Robert L Chadwick
7/6/1940
Peter A Brown
7/6/1947
Dallas R Powell
7/6/1951
Michael C Owler
7/6/1957
Jacob L Richardson Jr
7/7/1937
Donald S Minnick
7/7/1966
Bradley A Berry
7/7/1968
Steven J Deponty
7/8/1952
John Paniccia PP
7/8/1966
William L West
7/10/1945
Anthony J Bovio
7/11/1947
Gregory T Hanshaw
7/11/1961
Roger H Newman
7/12/1929
James R Cox
7/12/1935
Lewis C McNeill
7/13/1949
Leslie E Woodring
7/13/1964
Kenneth W Kelly
7/14/1947
James E Kwitkowski
7/14/1948
Edwin E Upthegrove
7/15/1931
George R Major
7/15/1938
Herbert S Flack Sr.
7/15/1963
Dempsey L Blanton
7/16/1934
Otto W West
7/17/1937
Robert A Scherzer
7/17/1963
Ronald R Marcucci
7/19/1942
Frederick J Romanowsky
7/20/1953
Michael V Gibson
7/20/1976
William A Spinney Jr.
7/21/1937
Ira S Alderman
7/21/1958

Dale W Lambert
7/23/1935
Alfred A Zabel
7/23/1940
Timothy J Webber
7/23/1954
Paul W Main
7/26/1934
Peter Haddad
7/27/1938
Robert Harris Jr.
7/27/1964
Robert E Ellis
7/28/1939
John D Baker III
7/28/1939
Dock N Williams
7/29/1928
Raul R Flores
7/29/1937
James D Polly
7/29/1938
Robert E Reynolds
8/1/1935
Leroy L Gulbrand Jr.
8/1/1954
Larry E Johnson
8/2/1950
Luke A Gell
8/2/1995
Richard P Schulze
8/3/1947
Robert P Johnson
8/3/1967
Robert E Sales
8/3/1982
Loren S Debolt
8/4/1956
John Fredrick Hummel Jr
8/6/1937
Cory J Rudder
8/4/1971
Edware Turner
8/5/1958
Scott Thiel
8/5/1964
S R Marshall
8/6/1937
Robert J Griffin
8/6/1944
Frank L Cox III
8/6/1954
Anthony V Ciraco
8/6/1984
David E Norris
8/7/1960
Steven P Boring
8/8/1942
William S Ringler
8/9/1939
Benjamin C Shackelford
8/9/1974
John D Wilmer
8/10/1944

Terry L Lewis PP
8/10/1950
Matthew Green
8/10/1980
William J Goff
8/11/1940
James R Kandt
8/11/1945
Gregory L Stephens
8/11/1952
Mark J Fernandes
8/11/1959
Robert W Fitch
8/12/1937
Shawn A McGregor
8/12/1962
Peter Olivo
8/12/1966
John H Rumpel
8/13/1947
Michael Hutzler
8/13/1957
Franklin E Barringer PP
8/14/1943
Vincent J Dimperio
8/14/1948
Thomas W Stratton
8/14/1952
Michael K Morris
8/15/1953
Lance P Friedel
8/16/1970
Peter K Hutchins
8/12/1953
Robert Sigman
8/15/1965
Ralph N Wilkie
8/16/1941
Frank L Radford
8/16/1955
Andrew V Gell
8/16/1967
James O Morse
8/18/1940
William D Kay
8/19/1956
Christopher A Ford
8/19/1977
Ronald L Trinkle P.P.
8/20/1941
Dayle L Schrock
8/20/1951
Charles D McClelland
8/21/1949
Stephen D Colman
8/21/1957
Jeffrey F Holton
8/22/1957
Jay P Rodgers
8/22/1984

Frederick G Irtz II
8/23/1944
Patrick J Wyllie
8/23/1948
Romel A Saweress
8/23/1979
William D Hart
8/25/1971
James V Haggard Jr
8/30/1938
Robert B Gabriel Jr.
8/30/1946
Tanner C Gell
8/30/1996
Blair Burns
8/31/1936
Ronald E Hamilton
8/31/1939
Stephen F Griswold Jr
8/31/1969



The Divan and the Financial Committee of Azan Shrine are committed to responsible financial stewardship. We have been 
working diligently to identify cost-saving measures while ensuring effective communication with our members.

One area we identified for improvement is the printing and mailing of the Azan Newsletter. Currently, this process incurs 
an annual expense of $8,000.

To significantly reduce these costs and streamline communication, we’re excited to announce that the Azan newsletter will 
transition to an email format starting in October. This digital delivery will allow for faster dissemination of news, improved 
accessibility, and a more environmentally friendly approach.

Of course, we understand some members may prefer the convenience of a physical copy. To accommodate these preferences, 
we will continue to offer printed and mailed versions of the newsletter upon request.

How to Opt-In for a Mailed Newsletter:
If you want to receive the Azan Newsletter via postal service, please complete the form below and return it to the Shrine 

office.
Benefits of Email Delivery:
•	 Cost-Effective: Can save the Shrine up to $8,000 annually.
•	 Timely Updates: Receive news and announcements faster.
•	 Environmental Impact: Reduces paper waste and associated environmental costs.
We encourage all Nobles to embrace this positive change. If you have any questions or need help with the opt-in form, 

please don’t hesitate to contact the Shrine office.
Moving forward, together we can ensure the Azan Shrine thrives through effective communication and responsible financial 

management.

Name: ________________________________________________________________________

Postal Address:  ________________________________________________________________

Phone:  _______________________________________________________________________

_____  YES, I want to continue receiving the physical newsletter via USPS mail.

(Please return completed form to Azan Shrine, 1591 West Eau Gallie Blvd, Melbourne, FL 32935)

Assistant Rabban

COMMUNICATE, COMMUNICATE, COMMUNICATE
Currently, our Azan members receive information by way of the Azan News, Email, Telephone and the US Postal Service.  

It has been brought to our attention that many of our members rely heavily on text messaging via cell phones.  (Text messa-
ging is not a service you sign up and pay for, it is included with your cell service.)  Many Masonic organizations currently 
use Text Messaging to announce upcoming events.  We’re excited to announce that Azan Shrine is going to move forward 
with Text Messaging to its members, starting in August.  Messages will be short and closely controlled so that no member 
is inundated with large numbers of texts. It will not be used for sales or marketing purposes, just COMMUNICATIONS. All 
Text messages will be pre-approved by our Potentate.  We are looking forward to serving you. We will use Webfez (mem-
bership database maintained by Imperial Shrine) to collect members’ cell phone numbers.  Additional cell phone numbers 
can be added upon request.

Here is a SAMPLE of a typical Text Message from Azan Shrine:
You are invited to Azan’s Stated meeting on Thursday, September 5, 2024 at 7:00 PM.  Dinner will be served at 6:00 PM.  

The Oasis Lounge is open before and after the Stated meeting.  If you prefer to OPT OUT of receiving Azan Text messages, 
REPLY with STOP.  You may also call the Azan Office to OPT OUT.

We look forward to improving our communications with you, our members.

Fraternally,

Roger McKay, PP



AZAN NEWS BOOSTERS
Louis & Deborah Abreu
M.W. Jorge & Bonnie Aladro
Don Briscoe
Dan Britt
Peter & Kathy Brown
Ronald Bryant
Judy Burr 
Tom & Connie Buterbaugh
Ty D. Buterbaugh
Robert & Cheryl Cooper
Andy & Pasty Cosenza
Jim Cox
Larry & Vicki Duguay
Richard & Penny Earls
Ill Sir Don Feeser, PP & Lady Kay 
Ill Sir. George Goddard, PP & 
Lady Theresa
Bill & Cathy Goff
Darrell & Deborah Hamilton
Ill. Sir Robert Headley & 
Lady Laura
In Memory of Ill Sir
Denzil Hammond, PP
& Lady Jean
Theodore & Kathleen Hammond  Jr
Carolyn Hinman
James & Eiko Hough
Wayne Human
Ken & Diana Iverson
Larry Johnson 
Ricky Jones
Randy & Paige Klaus
Ill Sir Terry Lewis, PP & Lady Melodie
Al & Stanlee Levine
Ill Sir Raymond Lynch, PP 
& Lady Adele
Paul & Mary Alice Main
George & Beverly Major
Jerry & Sherrry Mayo
Michael & Susn McKay
Ill Sir Roger McKay, PP
& Lady Elizabeth Morgan
Walter & Thelma Milton
Paul & Carol Moore
Howard & Betty Ann O’Dell
Ill Sir John Paniccia, PP
 & Lady Danie
Dwight Powless
Dennis & Natalie Reddecliff
Howard & Elizabeth Reilly
Matthew & Melissa Reuther
Jerry & Sue Ann Reynolds
Bill & Evelyn Ringler
Maynard & Gloria Robinson
Ill Sir Thomas Ronney, PP 
& Lady Barbara
David & Debra Rosenthal
Darrell & Sandy Schmitt
Dayle & Donna Schrock
Dave & Ginny Search
Mike & Rosie Setzer
Ill. Sir Denny Shivers, PP
& Lady Peggy 
Carl & Bobbi Shoultz
Ill. Sir George Stenzel, PP 
& Lady Wanda
Steven & Iris Tope
VON
William & Virigina Waggoner

Otto & Betty West
William & Lorrayne White
Ill Sir John Whitehead PP 
Lady Doranne
Patrick & Julie Wyllie
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Check Clubs and Units for Details on Meeting Dates and Locations

 

Sun Mon Wed Thu Fri Sat

 

 

 
 

 

Divan Meeting  6:00 PM

Tue
June 2024AZAN SHRINE AZAN SHRINE

Melbourne Coin Show
9:30 AM to 3:00 PM

NBSC TGIF 6:00 PM
RV Travlers 

Swamp Rats 5:30 PMSBSC Meeting 11:30 AM

SBSC Meeting 11:30 AM

SBSC Meeting 11:30 AM

SBSC Meeting 11:30 AM

Imperial Session - Reno Imperial Session - Reno

Imperial Session - Reno

Potentate’s Escort 7 PM

Widows 11:30 AM

NBSC 7:00 PM
NBSC Golfers after 
Club Meeting Stated Meeting 7:00 PM

CBSC  Meeting 7:00 PMLOS Meeting 6:30 PM

DON Meeting 7:00 PM

NBSC Medics 6:30 PM

SRSC 11:30 AM
IRSC - 7:00 PM

Director’s Sta� - 7:30 PM

Divan Meeting - 6:00 PM

First Responders Dinner
3-6 PM

TGIF Dinner 6:00 PM

TGIF Dinner 6:00 PM

TGIF Dinner 6:00 PM
Joe Calautti 6:00 PM

TGIF Dinner 6:00 PM

LON 3:00 PM
First Responders Dinner

62 3 4 5
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